2 June 2021

The Rockbridge County Electoral Board met on the above date at 10:00 am the Rockbridge County Board
of Electoral Board Meeting Room. Present at the meeting were Harry Stone, Richard Hasey, Whitney
Huffman, and General Registrar Sheila Hall.

The Board had a presentation on the DemTech pollbooks. Following the presentation the Board
discussed laptops vs tablets. Sheila Hall will request a quote with both laptops and tablets for the Board
to compare cost. She also reported that there should be $18,000 in carry over from the current fiscal
year to next fiscal year.

The Board went over the canvass process with new board member Richard Hasey for the June 8, 2021
primary.

Next meeting to canvass for the June 8, 2021 election will be Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at 12:00 noon.

Meeting adjourned at 12:15 pm.
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Harry St!ne, Chairman
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